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End of Summer Term 

This will be the final newsletter of the 2024/25 school year and what a year it has been! 

The children break up for the summer holidays next Friday, 18th July at 2.30pm, but be-

fore they do, there are still one or two treats to look forward to next week!  

We would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all of our families for 

their continued support this year and a huge well done to all of our children for their hard 

work, enthusiasm and resilience. It has been a joy to watch them grow, learn and support 

one another throughout the year. 

A special mention must go to our wonderful Year 6 pupils, who are preparing to take their 
next big step as they move on to high school. We are incredibly proud of everything you 
have achieved during your time at Twiss Green. You have been fantastic role models, and 
we know you will continue to shine in all that you do. Good luck Year 6—we will miss you 
all! 

Wishing all of our families a safe, happy and restful summer break. We look forward to 

welcoming everyone back in September! 

Sports Day Results 

We are very grateful that the weather was kind to us on our reserve Sports Day date! 

Thank you to everyone who came along to cheer the children on—we thought they all 

did brilliantly and demonstrated fantastic team spirit. Well done to Kenyon, our red 

team, who were the overall winners. They scored an impressive grand total of 1390 

points across all year groups. 
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Monday 14th July Annual reports sent to parents 

Wednesday 16th July Two performances of the KS2 summer production at Culcheth 

High School 

Friday 18th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly, 1.30pm 

Friday 18th July School closes for summer, 2.30pm 

Wednesday 3rd September Children return to school for the 2025/26 academic year 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

 

Well Done Year 4! 

Year 4 have been taking part in weekly Gospel singing lessons throughout this year, and earlier this week, 

they had the exciting opportunity to showcase their talents at the Parr Hall. Performing as part of a 

‘Feast of Choirs’ celebration, they sang alongside children from other local schools and truly wowed the 

audience with their energy, enthusiasm, and beautiful voices. It was a joyful and uplifting event that re-

flected all the hard work they’ve put in this year—well done, Year 4!  

Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits! 

Next week, our KS2 Summer performance of ‘Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits’ 

will take place at Culcheth High School. This is the first time we have performed 

at the high school and we are really looking forward to it! The children are do-

ing a fantastic job in rehearsals and we can’t wait to welcome as many of you 

as possible to one of the performances (4.20pm and 6.30pm). Tickets and fur-

ther information about the performances are available at the school office. 

Don’t forget to bring some extra money with you on the night—we will be sell-

ing raffle tickets and refreshments! See you there! 
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PTFA Update 

Our PTFA has recently been recruiting new members to take over the reins and continue the fantastic 
work that brings so many experiences to our children. Thanks to their efforts, we have enjoyed a wide 
range of fun and memorable events this year, including discos, the Jim Jam Jog, Christmas Fair and the 
ever-popular Easter Egg Hunt. These events not only create lasting memories but also raise vital funds for 
the school. Recent contributions have helped us to develop our library, purchase new laptops, enhance 
our Forest School provision, and even take Year 6 on a trip to the Warner Bros. Studios Tour: The Making 
of Harry Potter—just to name a few! 

As they step down from their leadership roles, we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to Sam 
Nightingale and Adam Smith for their tireless dedication and countless hours of hard work. Their com-
mitment has made a real difference to our school community, and we are incredibly grateful for every-
thing they have done to support Twiss Green and enrich the experiences of our children. 

We’re delighted to welcome our new Chair, Secretary, and Treasurer, who will be introduced in more 
detail in the autumn term. We look forward to seeing the PTFA continue to grow and flourish under their 
leadership! 

Summer Reading Challenge 

The Summer Reading Challenge has begun! This year, there is a prize for the school with the largest num-
ber of children signed up to the challenge. Sign your child up to enjoy a fun reading challenge, collect 
prizes and win a prize for Twiss Green! See below for more details: 

Your child (age 4–11) can join the Summer Reading Challenge this summer. It’s fun, free and helps 
keep up reading skills over the holidays! 

• Set a reading goal  

• Read whatever they like – books, eBooks, audiobooks  

• Earn stickers, rewards & even a certificate  

• Available in libraries or online: summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

It’s a great way to boost confidence and make reading fun! Got ques-

tions? Contact: libteam@livewirewarrington.org 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

